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SUBJECT: MCKINLEY AVENUE AND CANYON WAY TRAFFIC SIGNAL 

PROJECT UPDATE  

 

 

The project is in the construction phase and is anticipated for completion by November 2025. Due 

to the Fairplex events throughout the year, this anticipated completion date may be pushed out.  

Below, you will find the stages of the construction progress as the project develops. 

 

Construction Phase: 

 Stage One 

o Potholing work is in progress 

o Ordering of all infrastructure equipment (6-month lead time) 

 

 Stage Two   

o Sidewalk preparation and construction  

o Traffic Signal & Streetlight preparation and construction  

o Striping preparation and implementation 
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Prepared by:  

   

_____________________________    

Sylvia Gonzales      

Senior Administrative Assistant  

     

 


